
From: Wilkinson, Jeff <jwilkinson@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/26/2016 11:37:00 AM
Subject: Hey Chaney

Need a react on this. Does the governor support it? I'm helping Sammy Fretwell out
.
A plan has surfaced to establish a new nuclear waste disposal ground in South Carolina.

An organization called the Spent Fuel Reprocessing Group wants approval to open the site in 
the Barnwell area near the Savannah River Site nuclear weapons complex. The material 
would be moved from the state’s three nuclear power plant sites and stored indefinitely at the 
new facility, records show.

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received notice from the group in July of the plan.
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